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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Priority order of additions to authorized access points representing a person

(9.19.1.1,9.19.1.5, 9.19.1.6)

ACOC thanks LC for this proposal to revise the instructions affecting the priority order of additions to
authorized access points representing a person giving cataloguers the flexibility to apply their
judgement.

We support the proposed changes.

ACOC notes that though it may be desirable to have repetition between the proposed instructions at
9.19.1.5 and 9.19.1.6 to provide symmetry, the repetition may be potentially confusing. If this
perception is shared by others, the JSC may wish to consider combining the two instructions into a
single paragraph.



